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CLOVIS REGIONAL AIRPORT WELCOMES NEW PLANE AND TSA OPERATIONS

CLOVIS, NM - The Clovis Regional Airport partners with Denver Air Connection (DAC) to
provide non-stop passenger flights from Clovis to Denver. DAC has been providing Clovis with
essential passenger service on a 30-passenger Dornier Jet since 2020. Later this month, however,
DAC will begin operating their 50-passenger Embraer ERJ-145 regional jet to and from Clovis,
which will allow the Clovis Regional Airport to serve a greater number of Clovis area residents
with air service to Denver and then beyond. The new jet is the latest of the many exciting
changes happening at Clovis’ airport.

Soon to arrive at the airport are TSA screening operations that will eliminate the need for
additional screenings once arriving in Denver. This change will provide greater faster and more
convenient travel for passengers to connect directly to their additional flights. TSA is expected to
begin operations in Clovis in June 2021.

For more information regarding the Clovis Regional Airport, please contact Airport Director
James Harris at (575) 769-7890.
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